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A visit to Gulf Engineering Forum

A group of students from the College of Engineering at Al Ain University - Abu Dhabi Campus,
under the supervision of Mr. Yazan Al Ahmed visited the Gulf Engineers Forum, in a step that
reflects their academic ambitions and their keenness to keep pace with the latest developments
in the field of engineering

This forum, which brings together elite engineers and experts from various Gulf countries,
witnessed active participation from university students who were given the opportunity to attend
educational workshops and discussions on the latest technologies and challenges in the field of
engineering.

The students expressed their enthusiasm for this experience, which enabled them to broaden
their knowledge and practical horizons. They also praised the excellent organization of the



forum and the valuable opportunity to interact with experienced engineers and learn about the
latest innovations in the field of engineering.
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